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Would you like to help us understand the impact of 
Long COVID on nurses, teachers, ambulance clinicians 

and police officers in Scotland? 
 

Researchers from the Universities of Stirling and Glasgow, Robert Gordon 

University and the Scottish Ambulance Service are carrying out a study about 

the impacts of Long COVID on people working in public sector nursing, teaching, 

ambulance, and police services in Scotland. 

 
We’d like to hear from you if you are: 

• A nurse, teacher, ambulance clinician or police officer who has, or has 
recovered from, Long COVID (even if you are on sick leave or have had to 
change role/job since having Long COVID). 

OR 

• A nurse, teacher, ambulance clinician or police officer who works with or 
has worked with someone affected by Long COVID. 

OR 

• Responsible for managing nurses, teachers, ambulance clinicians or police 
officers who have been affected by Long COVID or you plan service delivery 
in these public services in Scotland. 

 
What happens if you take part? 

• Taking part will involve doing a one-to-one interview with a researcher 
lasting around 45-60 mins. (We can do a couple of shorter interviews with 
you if this suits you better). These will usually be online or on the phone. 

• All the interview questions are optional, so you can choose not to answer 
any of the questions and are free to stop at any time. 

• You will be offered a £20 voucher as a thank you for taking part. 

For further information, please contact Alice and Ashley. 

longcovstudy@stir.ac.uk 

They will ask you some questions to check you are eligible and to make sure a 

broad range of people are included in the study. We may not manage to interview 

everyone who wishes to take part. 
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